REPUBLIC OF KENYA
THE NATIONAL TREASURY AND ECONOMIC PLANNING

PUBLIC NOTICE

PUBLIC VALIDATION ON THE PROPOSED PUBLIC PROCUREMENT AND ASSET
DISPOSAL (AMENDMENTS) REGULATIONS 2023 TO PROVIDE FOR FRAMEWORK
CONTRACTING AND MULTIPLE AWARDS

The National Treasury has proposed amendments to the Public Procurement and Asset
Disposal Regulations 2020 to operationalize the amended section 141 of the Public
Procurement and Asset Disposal (Amendment) Act 2022 on Framework Contracting
and Multiple Awards.

In accordance with Article 10 of the Constitution of Kenya 2010 on National Values
and Principles of Governance, the National Treasury has arranged for an online
validation forum with key stakeholders on 14" March 2024 from 10.00am - 12.00 pm
to validate the comments received from Stakeholders as necessary.

Interested persons wishing to participate in the online validation forum are requested
to send their name, email address and phone number of participants to be submitted

via email to ppd@ireasury.go.ke with a copy fto dppd4553@gmail.com by 8th March,
2024.

The meeting ID will be shared to all the registered participants prior to the date of the
meeting.

The soft copy of the draft Public Procurement and Asset Disposal (Amendment)
Regulations, 2023 and matrix of the Comments received have been uploaded in the
National Treasury Website for review and preparation for validation exercise.
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